
From: Kyle Scott [mailto:Kyle.Scott@ablawyers.com.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 31 January 2018 1:17 PM 
To: Michelle Anthony <mAnthony@professionalsaustralia.org.au> 
Cc: Kate Thomson <Kate.Thomson@Ablawyers.com.au> 
Subject: RE: Health Professionals and Support Services Award 2010 
 
Dear Michelle 
 
Thank you for your email.   
 
This proposal will be discussed at the next ABI Council meeting which is being held on 21 February 
2018. Regrettably, we will therefore not be in a position to provide any feedback in relation to your 
proposal until after that time. 
 
We will however endeavour to come back to you as soon as we can after 21 February 2018. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Kyle Scott 
Senior Associate 
Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors  
 
Sydney Office: 140 Arthur Street North Sydney NSW 2060 
Newcastle Office: Suite 402, Level 4 Watt Street, Commercial Centre 
Corner King and Watt Streets Newcastle NSW 2300 
   
Dir: +612 9458 7607 | Dir: +612 4989 1010 | Mob: 0422 286 133 | Fax: +612 9954 5029 
Tel: +612 9458 7005 | Web: www.ablawyers.com.au |  LinkedIn 
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